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March 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Re: Neasden Temple Visit – 13th June 2025 

 

We are pleased to inform you that we have been able to book a visit to 

Neasden Temple in London for Years 3, 4 and 5 on the 13th June 2025.  

 

The BAPS Shri Swaminarayan Mandir, popularly known as the Neasden 

Temple, is a Hindu temple in Neasden, London, built according to traditional 

Hindu architectural principles, and is a significant place of worship and 

cultural centre for the Hindu community in the UK 

 

The children should be in school uniform with sensible footwear. A strict dress 

code operates within the complex. Specifically, tops must cover the 

shoulders, chest, naval and upper arms. Legwear must be at least below 

knee-length.  

 

Your child will require a packed lunch and a sealable filled water bottle.  To 

maintain the sanctity of the temple food is not permitted inside the complex 

so please do not send any separate snacks.   
 
A coach has been booked and will leave school at 9.30am and leave the 

temple at 14.15 and we expect to back in time for the end of the school day. 

 

The cost for the trip is £15.50 and is now available to pay via Arbor.  Please 

provide consent and payment by 4th May 2025. 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

School Office 
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